/ TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Sunday, September 4, 2022
CONFESSIONS 3:15 — 3:50 P.M. on Saturday in Watford City

Fr. Brian Gross 842-3505 Marella (Secretary) 570-5989
PO Box 670 Bulletin deadline Wednesday
MASSES:
Mon. 5 No Mass
Tues. 6 No Mass
Wed. 7 No Mass
Thurs. 8 No Mass
Fri. 9 9:00 AM.  For + The Fehilly Family Members
Sat. 10 4:00 P.M. For + Oscar & Frances Knudtson

Watford City

READER: Bev Hanson

Sun. 11 8:30 AM.  For Expectant Mothers

Alexander

10:45 AM.  For The Members of Epiphany & Our Lady Of Consolation
Watford City

READER: Nadine Lyon
COUNTERS: Pat & Sally Golberg, Rick Lyon
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS

DEADLINE FOR RECIPES IS THIS SUNDAY: Reminder all Men & Women of Epiphany are asked to share their favorite
recipe to go into the Epiphany Catholic Church Cookbook. Deadline to contribute is September 4, so we can continue the process
of completing it. Members can email recipes to weepiphany(@gmail.com; placing recipes in the Drop Box at the main entrance of
the Church; or by bringing recipes to the office or sliding under the office door. Please include your name and phone number.
You may send as many recipes as you’d like. Thank you!
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BACK TO SCHOOL BREAKFAST: The Knights will be serving breakfast on Sunday,
September 11 following Mass. Please stay for food and fellowship.
ST. HILDEGARD FALL DINNER: Next weekend is St. Hildegard’s Fall Dinner - Sunday, September 11 from 11:00 A.M. to
3:00 P.M. Serving will be Sausage, Roast Beef, Mashed Potatoes & Gravy, Coleslaw, Veggies, Buns, Pie and much more. Fun
for the whole family.
CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS: The Catholic Home Missions Appeal is this weekend and supports those dioceses here in the
United States and its territories that face fragile financial situations, vast distances or difficult terrain, and a lack of priests and lay
ministers that significantly affects their ability to offer the most basic pastoral programs to the faithful. The generosity of
parishioners makes a difference for our brothers and sisters across the continental United States and beyond. Thank you for your
continued support of this appeal, envelopes are available and can be placed in the collection basket. Thank you!
RIGHT TO LIFE: McKenzie County Right to Life will be having their Annual Auction on Thursday, November 3. Please save
the date! They appreciate and welcome any items you would like to donate (especially from the Parish artisans!) ITtems can be
dropped off at Meuchel’s Computer Store, or given to McKenzie McCoy, Dan or Amanda El-Dweek, or Sarah Billing. Thank
you for supporting your local Right to Life Chapter!
BISMARCK DIOCESE: The Diocese of Bismarck has an opening for a part-time (approx. 30 hours/week) Administrative
Assistant. Responsibilities of the position include coordination of office support for the business functions of the Office of
Finance and Parish Services. This position requires a minimum of a two-to-four-year college degree or equivalent experience in
administrative areas. See the full description at https://bismarckdiocese.com/job-openings. The Diocese offers a commensurate
with experience of the successful candidate. Please submit an application found on the website, cover letter, resume, and three
references to Denise Jordan, PO Box 1575 Bismarck, ND 58502, or djordan@bismarckdiocese.com.
STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT: “Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have; God is pleased by sacrifices of that
kind.” (Hebrews 13:16)
CHAPLET OF THE DIVINE MERCY: The “Chaplet of Divine Mercy” is a very powerful and needed prayer during our
times. It can be recited each weekday at 2:00 P.M. on EWTN, Channel 7.
DIOCESAN YOUTH CONFERENCE: Save the Date, October 29, 2022 Youth Conference at Trinity High School in
Dickinson. Registration can be found online at Bismarck Diocese website.
VOCATIONS: You have one precious life to give. How do you choose to offer it to God? Are you willing to accept the
challenges of discipleship? (Luke 14:25-33)
COMING SOON -NATIONAL CONFERENCE FOR SINGLE CATHOLICS: September 16"-18", 2022 — Join hundreds of
single Catholics from across the country (and beyond) at the 21% National Conference for Single Catholics at the Westfields
Marriott in Chantilly, VA (DC Metro Area). The weekend includes talks by dynamic speakers, music, social events, Mass,
adoration, opportunities for confession, fellowship, food and more. Visit www.NationalCatholicSingles.com for more information
and to register. (Can’t find your question answered on the website)? Call 512-766-5798.
ROSARY ON SUNDAYS: Rosary is said each Sunday prior to the 10:45 A.M. Mass. Please come and pray the Rosary before
Mass. If you are need of a Rosary while at Church, the Rosary Guild has made Cord Rosaries and they are available and hanging
by Fr’s. office. ’
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Eucharistic Adoration is held every Friday from 9:30 A.M. to 9:30 P.M. Thank you to all
scheduled adorers! Your generosity and commitment make it possible for others that can’t commit to a specific time to be able to
come and adore the Lord when their schedules allow. All are welcome to come and pray before our Lord in the Blessed
Sacrament during this time. More volunteers are needed — if you are available, please call Stephanie at 813-415-8486.
Fr. would like two people in the Church at all times during Adoration.
WEEKLY COLLECTION: Collection last weekend in Watford City totaled $3,064.25, and in Alexander $155.00. Thank you!

WE NEVER KNOW THE LOVE OF THE PARENT

UNTIL WE BECOME PARENTS OURSELVES!




